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A delay in a purchase of a right is a right denied, no matter how short the delay.   

Denying a right for even a millisecond is criminal under numerous US Codes. 

 

This proposal if passed puts people's lives in danger as it delays the purchase of a 

defensive tool that might be needed by a single mother who filed a restraining order 

against an abusive partner.   Remember a restraining order is just a piece of paper.   

Also remember law enforcement response times can be anywhere from a half hour to 

many hours IF law enforcement even shows up.  


